Donna Johnson

From: ~ Alan Roebuck <Alan.roebuck@concretesupplyco.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 9:43 AM

To: Donna Johnson

Cc: DeWayne Edwards (dedwards@jbcurrinandsons.com)
Subject: Progress Drive property

Hello Mrs. Johnson,

Concrete Supply Co. is purchasing the property at 243 Progress Drive, Fuquay Varina, N. C. from Ronald J. Currin. This
purchase is a cash transaction; no loan is involved. The building, all plant equipment and all construction costs will also
be cash transactions, with no loans involved. ‘

Thank you,

Alan Roebuck
VP Concrete Supply Co.

Disclaimer: The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to
receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawtful.



